NEW MEXICO HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT
PO Box 2348 Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM
MAD-GI: 04-05
DATE: JULY 9, 2004

TO: ISD COUNTY DIRECTORS

OLYN INGRAM, DIRECTOR, MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION
THRYN FALLS, DIRECTOR, INCOME SUPPORT DIVISION

THROUGH: ERT D. BEARDSLEY, BUREAU CHIEF, CLIENT SERVICES BUREAU

REBECCA H. SCHWARZ, ADM/OPS MGR., CLIENT SERVICES BUREAU
BY: ABRAN GALLEGOS, CLIENT SERVICES BUREAU

SUBJECT: DISCREPENCIES WITH MEDICARE CLAIM NUMBERS FOR STATE BUY-IN

The section “MEDICARE BUY-IN” on MAD-GI 04-02 issued on March 24, 2004, explained that
Medicare claim numbers ending with “DI” or “HA” are not correct Medicare claim numbers. They
should not be entered on the UEI1 and FMM1 screens. If these incorrect claim numbers are used, it
causes a discrepancy that delays the Medicaid recipients from being placed on Buy-In.

ISD2 shows 2,035 cases with incorrect “DI & HA” claim numbers. It is important that cases with
incorrect “DI & HA” claim numbers be corrected. Correction of these claim numbers will allow for
proper Buy-In processing. Attached is an ISD2 report of the cases applicable in your county. Also
attached is a form, “Medicare Claim Number Discrepancies”, for workers to use in advising us of the
corrections. Workers may copy the form as needed. Please request workers to correct those cases with
incorrect claim numbers by August 31, 2004,

Once the cases are corrected, the forms should be mailed to:
Medical Assistance Division
Client Services Bureau — Buy-In
P.O. Box 2348
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348

Please address questions regarding this information to Abran Gallegos at (505) 476-6815 or email him at
Abran.Gallegos@state.nm.us.
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MEDICARE CLAIM NUMBER DISCREPENCIES

/"~se Name Social Security Incorrect Claim Correct Claim Date
Number Number Number Corrected
ISD Office Caseworker Name Caseworker Number




